
Child Vaccination Reminder 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your child, [Child's Name], 

is due for their scheduled vaccinations. 

Vaccination Date: [Insert Date] 

Location: [Insert Location] 

It is important to keep your child's vaccinations up to date to protect them from preventable 

diseases. If you have already scheduled an appointment, please disregard this notice. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email 

Address]. 

Thank you for ensuring the health and safety of your child! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization's Name] 


